
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

March 26, 2019 

10:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Subcommittee on Contracting and Infrastructure   

FROM:  Jared Golden, Chairman  

DATE:  Tuesday, March 19, 2019 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Contracting and Infrastructure will meet for 

a hearing titled, “Cleared for Take-off? Implementation of the Small Business Runway 

Extension Act.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, March 26, 2019 

in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  

H.R. 6330, the Small Business Runway Extension Act was signed into law on December 2018 

and was designed to assist small business successfully bridge the gap between competing in the 

small business space and the open marketplace against larger companies. The Small Business 

Administration is working on regulations for the law’s implementation. The hearing will 

consider the current state of H.R. 6330’s implementation and potential solutions to mitigate any 

challenges during the process and if steps may be necessary to expand its reach.   

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, March 25, 2019 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Irene Rivera, Procurement Counsel for the 

Committee, at 202-225-4038. 

 


